
 

 

 

 

 

 

Steak for Scholarship! 
 

Thank you to the Villa Park VFW Post 2801 for donating a 

delicious Prime Rib lunch to benefit our Scholarship Fund!   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
More than 30 Chamber members enjoyed a delicious prime rib steak lunch 

with their famous homemade mashed potatoes, green beans and desert! 

 

Thank You to the VFW for donating the entire lunch!  You filled our 

bellies, and filled our fund! 

 

Because of our Chamber members support the whole year through, we are 

able to award Four (4) $500 scholarships to our Worthy WB Warriors! 

 

Villa Park Chamber of Commerce 

10 W. Park, Villa Park     630/941-9133   

CHAMBER CONNECTIONS        

www.villaparkchamber.org 
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Chamber Candid Camera! 
 

Have you ever been locked out of your house 

or your car?     

 

It happened to me recently, so I called the Best 

locksmith right here in VP! 
 

Owner, Steve Gwinn from Keyway Lock was 

on my doorstep within an hour and rescued 

me!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

39 W. North Ave, Villa Park 

630-359-4698 

www.keywaychicago.com 
 

   
 

 

 

Never at a loss for words, it was certainly the 

case,  when Sid Bergh was taken by surprise 

as the Winner of the 2016 Villa Park Senior 

of the Year. 
 

He received numerous anonymous  

nominations.   
 

Sid has served the VP Community for most 

of his life, and continues to give back every 

day! 
 

Sid is always ready with a joke, a hug, and a 

story to tell!   

 

CONGRATULATIONS SID! 

WELL DESERVED! 



 

 

Sign up for Summerfest! 

Your Chamber Membership Earns you a Discount! 

Sponsor or Exhibit! 
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Everybody Loves a Parade! 

Make Sure you March! 
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Make the wish of a 2 year old Villa Park boy come true! 
 

The VFW Post 2801 has partnered with the Make a Wish Foundation to sponsor a 

Villa Park 2 year old boy with leukemia. 

 

Brandon’s wish is to go to Disney World!  The Post needs to raise $7,500 in order 

to make his wish come true!   

 

You will be seeing donation jars at local businesses looking to help raise the money 

needed to send him on his dream vacation! 

 

Please give generously!  He is one of Villa Park’s own! 
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Learn More about the Garden Station!   

A NEW Development coming to the  

Train Station Area in Villa Park! 
 

June 1, 2016 7:00-9:00 PM 

Allegra Banquet Hall 237 W. St. Charles Rd., Villa Park, IL 60181 

Refreshments will be served! 

 

Public is welcome!   

Meet the developers!  Ask questions!  See the site plans! 
 

 

 

               2016 Annual Owner Meeting  

                  Learn More about Mama Squash Market coming to VP!  

 

May 22, 2016 at 1:30pm - 3:30pm 
Lions Field Club House in Villa Park, 320 E Wildwood Ave, Villa Park 
CONTACT:    Kelly Kilboy · thehandychik@gmail.com · 630-930-2956 

 

FOOD SWAP EVENT 
May 14

th
, 2016 1-3pm 

St. Alexander Church, 300 S. Cornell 
 
 Mama Squash Marke t is a food cooperative organizing in Villa Park, IL.   We are hosting a monthly 
 Food Swap to be held in the Gym at St. Alexander Church, located at 300 S. Cornell Avenue in VP. 
 This is a FREE event, but headcount is helpful for planning so please  take a minute to register and 
 SHARE this invitation with everyone you know who loves food.  
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To register, visit 

www.rememberlaur.com 

 

Village President Deb 

Bullwinkel has proclaimed 

June 18
th

 as Lauren Kiefer 

Day in Villa Park! 
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